Stakeholders,
Attached are two documents for the Stakeholders to work on over the next few weeks (they have been slightly modified by Stakeholders since I sent them on 4/26/2006).  They are not long, and you should be able to work through them fairly quickly.  With a combination of working on these two documents outside of the meeting and having a slightly longer meeting on June 12th (starting at 6 PM), I think that you can complete the work of chapter 5 at that meeting.  This would mean your starting to work on recommendations at the July meeting. 
 

1. 'Achievable Goals draft.doc': please review the wording of each achievable goal and adjust if necessary to make sure they state accurately what the group was stating. Also, please think about what achievable goals are priorities for you. You will discuss the priorities at the next meeting, and prioritize them as a group. 
 

2. 'Goals and Obstacles draft II.doc': Please make a list of which obstacles exist that are impediments to meeting the achievable goals so that I can include them in the matrix in this document. 

 

For Both Documents:
Please review their wording and have your comments back to Terry Frueh by Wednesday May 31st at 5 PM.  Please note that to keep meetings on track, these two documents will follow the chapter editing process wherein the Stakeholders will only discuss additions/modifications submitted by Stakeholders by Wednesday May 31st at 5 PM, so please be sure to get your changes to me by that deadline. You may mail, email, fax (886-4340), or call (886-4343) in any recommendations you have.  Also, please let me know if you have no recommended changes.  I will compile all of the comments and send them to you on Monday, June 5th.  
 

Rough estimates of new dwelling units for the Bonne Femme Watershed:
The rough estimate of new houses for the Bonne Femme Watershed by 2030 ranges from 4,088 to 9,961 when a straight aerial percentage of the entire county is used.  When the aerial percentage is corrected for public property, the range of estimated new houses drops slightly, ranging from 3,753 to 9,143.
 

I look forward to receiving your comments.
 

Terry
 

Terry Frueh
Watershed Conservationist
Boone County Government Center
801 E. Walnut, Room 210
Columbia, MO 65201-7730
tel. 573-886-4330
fax 573-886-4340
tfrueh@boonecountymo.org
http://www.CaveWatershed.org
